
OES Principal’s Report – May 16, 2012 

 
 
 
Total Enrollment: 
  
EE--2 
PRE-K--49 
K---64 
1ST---67 
2ND---62 
3RD---64 
4TH---68 
5TH---49 
 
TOTAL—425 
 
    
 Progress Reports went out on May 2nd. 
 
The campus newsletter went home with students on May 8th. 
 
As part of a Title One suggested activity, OES hosted a morning of activities for some of our 
incoming Kindergarten students that are currently enrolled in either Head Start or private day 
care. Thank you Ms. Parker for organizing this event.   
 
The Pre-K students kicked off their Cinco de Mayo celebration with a bicycle parade around the 
campus and then concluded with a demonstration of the La Raspa. 
 
Kindergarten students will conclude their study of healthy foods and nutrition by making their 
own personal pizza at Mr. Gatti’s.  
 
The annual end-of year program will be on May 21st.  Honor roll and attendance awards will be 
recognized.   
 
On May 23rd, our Pre-K students will have their graduation program starting at 2:00 pm. in the 
cafeteria.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


